

United Nations Human Settlements Programme

Programme des Nations Unies pour les établissements humains - Programa de les Nationes Unites para los Asentamientos Humanos P.C. Box 30030, Nationi 00100, KENYA - Telephone: (254-20) 7824881 Fix: (254-20) 7823080 (Centrei Office) Email: pestprectices @unitebriss.org - Website: http://www.unitebriss.org

Nairobi, 24 January 2013

Dear Ms. Ana Argento Nasser

On behalf of UN-HABITAT and Dubai Municipality, I would like to inform you that the TAC & Jury for the DIABP 2012 classified your "Cultura para Todos: Proyecto de Inclusión Social" (Culture for All: Social Inclusion Project) as a "Good Practice", and applauded its impact in improving the living environment.

We have added it to the Best Practices Database (http://www.unhabitat.org/bp/) as a way of promoting global exchange, learning and replication.

We would like to congratulate you for your initiative and encourage you to submit updates which, if they represent significant changes in terms of impact, partnership sor sustainability, will be eligible for consideration in future cycles of the Dubai International Award for Best Practices.

Thank you for your interest in Dubai International and keep up the good work

Yours sincerely

Ms. Wandia Seaforth, Chief, Best Practices Programme

Contact Person

Ms. Ana Argento Nasser, BA Social Communication

E mail: aniargentonasser@hotmail.com / aniargenas@gmail.com